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Your submission for this review:

The proposal has Water Service charges rising from $16.90 a quarter in 2024/25 to $85.29 in 2029/30. Thats a 504% increase
over 5 years - absolutely disgusting! All price rises should be limited to CPI. Water supply is a basic service. There is no way
residents can or should accept such outrageous price increases.





